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April 11th, 1930.

>"

0. B* Foster, 3s q 
Convention and Tourist Traffic Manager, 
Canadian Pacific Railway,
Montreal, P* 3#

• *

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter 
of the 9th April, Sir Arthur Currie asks no 
to tell you that it is planned to hold the 
nesting of the Social Science Research Council 
this year in the rooms of the Council at

It is230 Park Avenue, Hew York City, 
expected that the meeting will take place 
about the end of May or early in June. The 
Council last year found Briarcliff Lodge not 
altogether satisfactory for meetings and ex­
pens Ive.

If you dare to write
to the Council with regard to your facilities, 
you could address your enquiry to Mr. Joseph 
P, Chamberlain, Chairman, at the above address,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to Sir Arthur Currlo.
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